
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Project Number: CINT01-2023 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: On Wednesday, February 22, 2023, the Molalla City Council will 
conduct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. in the Molalla Civic Center located at 315 Kennel Ave. The 
public hearing is for a Code Interpretation to determine what constitutes “regional” for the land 
use category “Utility Structures and Facilities, Regional Projects; project is not part of an 
adopted City master plan or development review approval.” By Friday, February 10, 2023 a copy 
of the staff report will be available at the Molalla Civic Center, 315 Kennel Ave., and will be 
posted on the City’s website. It is available for inspection at no cost and copies will be provided 
at a reasonable cost.   
 
You may attend, offer testimony, or seek information at the hearing. Any correspondence 
received in advance of the meeting will be forwarded to the hearing body. Written testimony 
will be received by the City of Molalla until the day of the hearing and should be addressed or 
emailed to: City Recorder, Christie Teets, 117 N Molalla Ave, Molalla OR, 97038, 
cteets@cityofmolalla.com; note that email is preferred, and please ensure your name and 
address are included in the written testimony.  
 
 


